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PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D,
264 BEACON STREET
BOSTON, MASS.

August 1, 1969

Dr. Ancel Keys

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55H55

Dear Ancel:

Circumstances have come up that will prevent me from getting to Pioppi
in September. I shall have to go to meetings of the International Cardiology
Federation in Geneva on the 13th and 14th and we are elaborating that con-
ference a little more than recently planned in order to make it worthwhile
for some of the national foundations which will be present. We wantto get
at least two or three of the more active councillors of the ISC to be present
to talk to the laymen and doctors who will be there in Geneva about what is
going on in their special programs, and we very much hope that either you
or Jerry Stamler can come to speak to us for, say, half an hour on what you
folks have been doing and are doing and planning. This will greatly interest
the audience large or small that we may have and may be essential for our
future.

I shall ask the other councillors also to do this although probably not
more than two or three can because of time and expense. However, 1 shall
arrange to pay the expenses of those who come by this special invitation of
mine (not from ISC-ICF funds).

Ina also regrets that she will not have the reunion at Minnelea with
so many of our old friends and new ones.

Sincerely yours,

3 O
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P.S., I am arranging to send to you a grant of $1,000 from my coronary
research fund at the MGH for your Council, to help pay the expenses of
the seminar in Italy this September. <::7



